Mr. Max White, Slodd Building, Lyons, Kenses.

Dear Max:

Congratulations on your acceptance by the Board of Examining Officers! I am sure you must be impatient to get into active service.

We will be delighted to have Ted come to the University, and if he would be interested in going to summer school and working at the Eudora Ordnance plant at the same time I believe I could help him get a job there. These jobs will pay well, and will give the boys a good source of income for the summer. Most of the summer session classes are in the morning. There is a work shift at Eudora beginning at 3 p.m. and running until 11 p.m. Bus lines will go from Lawrence to Eudora, so the transportation problem will be taken care of.

Many of the boys are planning herenroll in summer classes and working 8 hours at Budora. If Ted would be interested in this I would be glad to help him get a job.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.